
 Wadham School 
   A Church of England Community School 

   “Life in all its fullness” John 10:10 
 

 

 
 

Yeovil Road, Crewkerne, Somerset. TA18 7NT   Telephone 01460 270123 
Website : www.wadhamschool.co.uk    E-Mail : office@wadhamschool.co.uk 

 

 Headteacher: Mr R Burgas 
Chair of Governors: Mr C Chapman 

 

Tuesday 13th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Year 5 Information Evening at Wadham School 
 
I hope this letter finds you well, making the most of the wonderful weather and looking 
forward to a positive end of the summer term.  
 
At a recent Crewkerne and Ilminster Schools’ Partnership Meeting, I was delighted to learn 
that there is a good deal of interest among parents of Year 5 children regarding Wadham 
School. This is great to hear, as we’ve been working hard to embrace the restructure and 
grow into the school we want to be.  
 
Our formal ‘Open Evening’ for September 2024 will take place in the Autumn term, but in the 
meantime, I am writing to invite interested families to an ‘Information Evening’ towards the 
end of this month.  The Evening will be an opportunity to visit the school and hear a talk 
about the changes we have made, our distinct ethos and values, along with an overview of 
the curriculum we will be offering at Key Stage 3.  
 
A small team of staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. This does not 
replace the full ‘Open Evening’ next term, but I hope you will agree this is a positive step in 
meeting the current demand to learn more about what makes Wadham School so special. 
 
The Evening will run from 5.00-6.00pm and we are offering families the choice of 2 dates to 
attend: 

• Tuesday 27th June, 5.00-6.00pm 
• Wednesday 28th June, 5.00-6.00pm 

 
This invite is being shared with our local primary schools. To manage numbers, please can 
we ask that you register your place by using the Form here: 
https://forms.office.com/e/vZTSz5ADDJ  
 
The deadline to register your place is 4.00pm Wednesday 21st June.  
Please indicate your preferred date(s) and ensure you leave an email address so that we can 
confirm your place(s).  
 
On behalf of all the students and staff at Wadham, we look forward to welcoming you to our 
school at this event! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Richard Burgas 
Headteacher 
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